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At Legal & General we always look to do the right thing, for the right reasons 
to deliver the right outcome for society and also for our customers. 

Mental ill health has been the leading cause of claims on Legal & General’s Group Income 
Protection policies. To address this we have been campaigning since 2017 to encourage 
businesses to protect their teams’ mental health with our Not A Red Card campaign.

The Not A Red Card Awards celebrates 
businesses and individuals that have 
shown excellence in their approach 
towards mental health in the workplace, 
to enter the awards visit:
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We are one of the UK’s leading Group 
Risk providers. Looking after over 4,800 
policies and providing protection to 
over 2 million employees. Find out more 
about how our services can help you 
and your employees:
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